
COVID-19 GUIDELINES  

The Jam is committed to providing a safe and secure environment for youth, 

which includes physical health.  In recognition of the current public health crisis, 

The Jam has reviewed the current Eau Claire County COVID-19 guidelines and has 

adopted the following procedures: 

1. All participants will be encouraged to practice social distancing by standing 

six feet apart. 

2. Participants will be asked to leave if they are showing symptoms of illness. 

3. Participants will be advised not to share food or drinks with each other. 

4. The Jam will provide a sanitizing station as well as several face masks for 

those who wish to use. 

5. Events will be held outdoors weather permitting. 

6. Events will be kept to 20 participants or split into separate groups of 20 or 

less. 

7. Attendance and contact information will be collected for all participants at 

each event to be available for contact tracing. 

8. The Jam staff will disinfect all touch surfaces on equipment or in facility 

after each event. 

9. Food will be plated and served by designated individuals who are wearing 

masks and have washed or sanitized their hands immediately prior to 

serving. 

 


